
 

 

Due to the COVID pandemic, hearing screening may or 
may not take place at your child’s school as normal. 
Grant Wood AEA has scheduled days in 2021 at the 
Cedar Rapids and Coralville facilities, when hearing 
screenings for kindergarten through twelfth grade are 
available.  If you have concerns and would like your 
child’s hearing tested, please contact the following to 
schedule an appointment: 

 
Jessi Siepman 
319-399-6494 

jsiepman@gwaea.org 
 
 

Dates available for screenings are: 
 

Cedar Rapids facility: ​1/14, 1/21, 2/4, 2/5, 3/8, 3/24, 
4/6, 4/23, 5/3, 5/18 6/3, 6/7 

 
Coralville facility:  ​1/12, 1/18, 2/10, 2/22, 3/9, 3/23, 
4/13, 4/30, 5/10, 5/19, 6/2, 6/10 
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